Dear Parents and Carers

Following the recent Government announcement, our last day of Autumn term will now be
THURSDAY 17" December 2020.

As you are aware, the last day of a school term finishes at 2pm but as we are in the midst of
this pandemic we will have to stagger the finishing times so that social distancing rules can be
adhered to. Please see the table below detailing the pick-up times for each phase group.

All children will have lunch before their pick up time.

Thank you for your continued support.

Pick up times for the last day of Autumn term
Thursday 17™ December 2020

Class/Phase Pick Up
Amber 11.45am
Pearl 12.15pm
Reception 12.30pm
Phase 2 Y1,2,3 1.00pm
Phase 3 Y4,5,6 1.15pm




